
In addition to the Book of Remembrance
that is located at Mintlyn Crematorium,
you can select to have a Personal Book or
Remembrance Card.

These are personal editions of the inscription.
The Personal Book has your chosen
inscription as well as extra pages to allow
additional inscriptions or memorial entries
should you wish. Whilst the Remembrance
Card will display your chosen inscription in a
folded card.

It is not necessary to have an entry in the
Book of Remembrance to select to have the
Personal Book or Remembrance Card. You
can select just to buy these more personal
memorials.

To assist you with your entry we can provide
some examples of frequently used wording
and emblems.

When ordering an entry into the Book
of Remembrance, Personal Book or
Remembrance Card please use our Book
of Remembrance and Remembrance Card
Application Form.
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The Book of Remembrance is a permanent
memorial.

The book is accessible to view for ‘today’s
date’ every day of the year in a display
case in a dedicated room at Mintlyn
Crematorium.

Should you wish to view a different date
other than ‘today’ we would ask that you
make an appointment.  If the book is away
at our supplier, the entry can be viewed via
a computer at the crematorium.

Each book is for a specific period that is
January to March, April to June, July to
September, October to December. Other than
when the book for the next quarter is at our
supplier having new inscriptions added, all
books are at Mintlyn.

Entry into the Book of Remembrance is not
automatic.

You can select to have an inscription from a
simple 2 line memorial, up to as many lines
as you wish. For inscriptions of 5 lines or more
you can select to have an additional emblem
with the inscription. We do limit the number of
letters/ spaces to 40 per line or 35 if there is to
be an emblem.

The choice of wording on the inscription, other
than the first line which will be the surname
and first names of the deceased, is entirely
your choice.

We do reserve the right to amend or refuse
any entry we feel may cause offence to
others.

The date of entry is your choice.  Many select
the anniversary for date of death, but it can
be the date of birth, anniversary or other
special date. However, we will only permit
entries on 11 November, 25 December, 1
January and 14 February where it is the
anniversary for date of death.

The choice of any emblem is also yours, for
example cats, dogs, birds, military cap badges
or similar, flowers, trees and bunches of flowers.
If you are unsure then please feel free to discuss
your choice with our office staff.

As the book for each quarter is sent away
in advance, we must ask that if you wish an
inscription to be in the Book of Remembrance
for the anniversary that you apply for this at
least 6 months in advance of that date to
ensure it is included.


